
Petition
Coalition to Save West Street 

We, the undersigned residents, workers and friends of Lower Manhattan, oppose the proposed West Street Tunnel
as part of the redevelopment of the World Trade Center site.  

We believe that the harm to our neighborhood from such a project will far outweigh the benefits to anyone. It will
cause many years of construction disruptions, noise, dust and dirt. It will impede our access to the highway. It will
harm the character of our neighborhood and reduce our quality of life for many years to come.

Signature Print Name Address Email

Please return completed forms to Coalition to Save West Street, 
c/o John Dellaportas, 377 Rector Place, #15A, New York, NY 10280


